
   
  

 

      
     

  
    

      

The following is a correction to Proposal 128: Modify the Clearwater Creek Controlled Use Area 
description. 

Proposal 128 indicates in the italicized note and the last sentence of the proposal, that the amended 
proposal excludes the Maclaren Summit trail from the Clearwater Creek Controlled Use Area. This is 
incorrect; the board’s amendments at the Central/Southwest Region meeting in February 2018 modified 
the original proposal (Proposal #123) to include the Maclaren Summit trail in the Controlled Use Area 
and to allow motorized access or the transportation of game on the trail. 


